
  
NORTH MUSKEGON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Board of Education 
Regular Meeting 

MS/HS Library 
August 26, 2024 

 
APPROVED MINUTES 

 

President, Steve Bliss, called the Regular Board meeting of the North Muskegon Board of Education to 
order at 6:01 p.m. 
 
PRESENT: S. Bliss, L. Winter,  L. Potts, C. Nedeau, K. Senkow, and S. Burmeister 
 
ABSENT: B. Scheerer 
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
       Curt Babcock, Kristie Hall, Paul Henderson, Jenn Schultz, CJ Bennett, Melanie Wymer and 
Clayton Lowe 
 

Consent Agenda 
It was moved by C. Nedeau, supported by L. Winter to approve the consent agenda as presented.    Motion 
approved by all board members. 
 

Public Comments 
Clayton Lowe addressed the board about some needs at the new soccer field. 

 
Committee Reports 

Financial Committee – The committee met to discuss June financials, July payables and financials, credit 
card, investments, bond money and that the Auditors are in house this week. 
 

New Business 
8.26.24 – 624 – Swearing in of New Board Member 
Notary Kristie Hall, swore in new board member Kim Senkow.  Kim signed the Acceptance of Office and 
took Oath of Office. 
 
8.26.24 - 625 – Approval of Annual Virtual Course Offerings 
It was moved by L. Winter, supported by C. Nedeau to approve the Annual Virtual Course Offerings as 
presented.    Motion approved by all board members. 
 
Board Comments 
S. Burmeister – Sue commented that the football complex is looking good.  We are ready for some athletic 
events. 
L. Winter – Lisa welcomed Kim to the board and everyone back to school 
L. Potts – Lisa welcomed Kim to the board.  Lisa is looking forward to a great year.  The Elementary building 
looks nice and refreshed, thank you to everyone that helped pull everything together to be ready for the 
first day. 
C. Nedeau – Carolyn welcomed Kim to the board.  Thank you to the community members for al their work 
beautifying the gardens in front of the Elementary building, looks great! 



K. Senkow – Kim thanked everyone for their warm welcome.  Kim commented what great energy was in 
the building for first day of school. 
S. Bliss – Steve welcomed Kim to the board.  Thank you, Curt, for dealing with difficult student situation.  
Good luck to Mark, Jessica and Kristie with Auditors in house this week.  Great first day of school. 
C. Babcock – Curt welcomed Kim to the board.  Great first day of school, so good to see all the kids and 
parents.  Thank you to Wendy and other members of Community United Methodist church for helping all 
NM families today. 
 
Motion to go into Closed Session to discuss Superintendent’s Evaluation made by L. Winter, seconded by C. 
Nedeau at 6:16 pm. 
Roll Call:   Senkow: Aye     Bliss: Aye Burmeister: Aye Winter: Aye Nedeau: Aye Potts: Aye 
 
Motion to end Closed Session made by C. Nedeau, seconded by L. Winter at 6:51 pm. 
Roll Call:   Senkow: Aye     Bliss: Aye Burmeister: Aye Winter: Aye Nedeau: Aye Potts: Aye 
 
 

Adjournment 
With there being no further business before the Board of Education, Steve Bliss, President, adjourned the 
meeting at 6:52 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Kristie Hall, Recording Secretary   
Lisa Winter, Secretary Board of Education 
 


